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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Generosity and Service:  

‘Serve one another in love.’ Galatians 5.13 

‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ Corinthians 9.7 
 

 
 

Achievers Awards 
 

Little Acorns: Oliver R for settling in well on his return to Little Acorns 

Little Oaks: Eleanor for being super, super helpful to everybody; she thinks of others before herself. Jacob for 

being very generous of spirit; he offers a smile and kind words if friends are unhappy.  
Class 1: Lexi for supporting children when they need help and Jacob Jones for helping the homeless – how generous. 

Class 2: Nathan for being thoughtful and kind to his friend. Erinn D for always being so willing to help others 
Class 3: Isabelle for being generous with her friendship. Tori and Jade for being kind and considerate.  

Class 4: Jack for being generous with his time and helping others 

Class 5: Riley for being of service to the school and helping with gardening duties to improve our environment 

Class 6: The whole class for being AMAZING all week; caring for each other AND their teachers 

 
Permissions 

We have had the majority of permission slips back. THANK YOU! Please ensure you return the permission slip for 

your child as we are compiling a register and those without permissions may be limited in activities in school. 

Should you require a paper copy please contact the school office who will arrange for one to be sent home with your 

child.   

 
Breakfast Club 

A number of years ago we ran a successful breakfast club at St Mary’s but due to dwindling numbers, this had to 

close as it was not viable. Since then we have developed a successful relationship with childminders in the area who 

support working parents in ‘wrap around care’; dropping children at school in the morning and providing care after 

school. Bath and North East Somerset have a list of registered childminders and holiday clubs. You can find this on 

their website: 1BD Bathnes :: Family and Childcare Information, Events and Activities for Bath and North East 

Somerset :: Home / Find Childcare (bathnes1bd.org.uk) 

 

We are currently considering the possibility of offering a breakfast club at school and carrying out research into 

the logistics of this. In order for this to go ahead we would like to gauge parent interest in this provision as we 

would require a number of attendees to cover outgoing costs including staffing and resources.  

 

The Breakfast Club would run from 8am until the start of school. Children would have a healthy breakfast e.g. cereal, 

fruit, toast, fruit juice/milk and will be offered activities in the school hall or playground (weather permitting). The 

cost of the club is likely to be in the region of £3.50 but this could be subject to change. 

 

 Please indicate on the attached form or by email if you would consider using the breakfast club. Whilst this is not a 

binding commitment, it would be beneficial to gain accurate numbers, as the decision to start a club will be 

dependent on this. Should numbers decline the Breakfast Club would have to cease to operate.  

 

Sports days – Save the Date!!! 
We are have provisionally booked our Sports Days for the following dates. We will have to consider class/phase 

bubbles and whether parents are able to attend when we have carried out our Risk Assessment based on the 

government’s most up-to-date guidance. 

 

 

https://www.bathnes1bd.org.uk/childcare_providers
https://www.bathnes1bd.org.uk/childcare_providers
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EYFS: Wednesday 30th June at 9:30 

Key Stage 1: Wednesday 30th June at 1.00pm 

Key Stage 2: Thursday 1st July at 1.00pm 

 

We will provide more information regarding these events closer to the day.  

 

Golden Mile 
Children across the school have enjoyed walking a mile Last Friday. Miss Lampert and some children from Class 1 

used the measuring wheel to calculate the distance around the whole school site. At 400m the children have to do 4 

laps to complete a mile. Well done everyone!  

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

 

I would be interested in my child/children attending Breakfast Club at a cost of £3.50 

per child. (please tick) 

 

My child/children would attend ………...…… sessions per week. Please tick sessions: 

 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

  

 

Child/children‘s name(s) ………………………………………………….  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this slip to school before Friday 14th May or email your response to the school office. 

 

 

 

Please add any further comments: 
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Community notices: 
(We bring these notices to your attention without necessarily recommending them.)  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Five week online course for 

parents and children 
 

Join a virtual group cookery session with 

optional cook along to discover how to make 

easy, healthy recipes 
 

● Free recipe booklet and links to our NEW video recipes  

● Support with meal planning and budgeting 

● Every family who completes the course receives a £25 
supermarket voucher to put towards buying ingredients or 
equipment for recipes 

 
Call the Community Wellbeing Hub to find out more  
Tel; 0300 2470050,  
Email; BATHNES.thehub@virgincare.co.uk 
 


